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As a US Citizen and Oregon resident, I am against this bill to make in-person voting 

the standard method for elections. Our current system, mail-in voting, is cheaper, 

easier and has Higher voter turn out. This allows more time to make 

informed/researched votes if desired. There are many barriers for those who are 

more vulnerable in their ability to vote in an in-person system, including unable to 

take time off to vote in-person.  

 

 


